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HANDWRITING POLICY
Autumn 2013

Rationale

When communicating ideas in writing it is important that children use a handwriting style which is neat and legible. It is vital that children can write quickly, comfortably and legibly as this is a skill needed in many curriculum areas. 
Provision

1) Pupils will be taught an agreed style (Nelson) across the whole school which includes using the correct pencil grip. Teachers will teach this style drawing from the Nelson scheme, for a minimum of half an hour a week. Prior to the Nelson scheme and alongside the Nelson scheme there will be a range of fine motor skills taught as well, such as threading beads etc. 
2) Correct letter formation is essential. It is the expectation that all children by the end of the Foundation year will form each letter correctly. Children who enter Year 1 with poor letter formation will be targeted for intervention. Records of correct letter formation will be passed from Foundation to Year 1 at the end of the academic year. It is the expectation that all children by the end of Year 1 will form ascenders and descenders correctly. 
3) Attention to posture and seating arrangements is important. Left-handed children should either sit next to other left-handers or on the left hand side of a right-hander to avoid bumping arms or smudging work. 

4) Children who display specific difficulties with handwriting will have these addressed through such interventions as slanted writing boards, rubber pencil grips, using alternative writing media etc. Individual cases may be referred to the SENCo where necessary and external agency support sought. 
5) Children in KS1 will write in pencil only. Children with legible and neat letter formation will be encouraged in Year 2 to begin joining letters. 

6) Children in Year 3 will write in pencil (for school work and homework) until they demonstrate sufficient ability to write fluently and legibly, at which point a Pen Licence will be awarded. It is expected that all children will be using a handwriting pen by the end of Year 3. Handwriting pens will be provided by the school (black or blue ink). We favour Berol handwriting pens or roller balls; Biros or gel pens should not be used for school work and homework (unless they are appropriate to specific task, such as writing a greeting card). 
[image: image1.jpg] [image: image2.emf] 




 

     [image: image3.jpg]IMS'S

Financial Management Standard in Schools




        [image: image4.png]


     [image: image5.png]



                          Abbey College Schools 

                                   Cluster Area

	
	Page 2
	

	
	
	



[image: image2.emf][image: image3.jpg][image: image4.png][image: image5.png][image: image6.png]


